
 
 
  
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Changes to our Early Birds Breakfast Club Offer: September 2016 
 
Since the 29/10/12 we have been providing quality before school care with breakfast included for 
all St. Peter’s children.  However, Early Birds is now hugely popular and runs the risk of being 
oversubscribed; it also continues to operate at a financial loss to the school – fees have not 
increased since 2012.  For these reasons, it is now necessary for us to review our offer as below.  
Changes are marked * and effective from September 2016. 
 

St. Peter’s Early Birds Breakfast Club:  Open daily for children from Nursery to Year 6 
 
Early Birds session 1:   7.45 am – 8.45 am (includes breakfast)  
     *Breakfast only available for arrivals before 8.15  
 
Early Birds session 2:   8.30 am – 8.45 am (no breakfast).   
 
*Early Birds is offered to allow working parents to go to work earlier where other before school 
child care is not possible (e.g. other family members):  we therefore ask that parents only use the 
service for this purpose and where other options for childcare are not available. 
 
*Early Birds fees: 
 

 Early Birds session 1 (includes breakfast) 
New single rate of £3.00 per day – we will no longer offer discounts for block bookings. 
NEW £1.00 discount for sibling(s) e.g. 2 children from same household: £5.00 per day.  
 

 Early Birds  session 2:  8.30am – 8.45am @ £1.50 per day (no breakfast). 
 
*Earlybirds sessions MUST BE BOOKED IN ADVANCE (at least the day before) at the school 
office, by telephone 01885 483237 or email: admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 
*Children MUST NOT ARRIVE UNANNOUNCED ON THE MORNING 
 
St. Peter’s Early Birds Breakfast club provides quality provision for your child, subject to the 
following terms: 

1. Attendance at all sessions must be booked in advance and all bookings and requests to 
vary bookings, must be made through the School Office (at least the day before) and not 
with Breakfast Club staff under any circumstances – this is to ensure proper staffing ratios.  

2. *All Breakfast Club payments MUST be paid in advance. 
3. Early Birds Breakfast Club is an additional ‘paid-for’ service provided for the benefit of our 

children and families where it is agreed that attendance is right for the child: the school 
therefore reserves the absolute right to decline attendance at its discretion.  

4. All children must be signed into Breakfast Club, each day, by a parent/guardian.  
*CHILDREN MUST NOT WALK INTO BREAKFAST CLUB UNACCOMPANIED 

 
We appreciate your understanding in the changes above. 

Thank you for choosing St Peter’s Primary School – Early Birds Breakfast Club. 

St. Peter’s Early Birds 
@ St. Peter’s Primary School 

 ‘The School at the               of the Community’ 
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